During the month of October we're encouraging everyone to
participate in the Inclusive Employer Spotlight Contest, a
month-long social media contest.

We want you to post a photo or video on social media
highlighting an Inclusive Employer.

1.Post a photo to your Social Media page (Facebook,
Instagram, or LinkedIn) shining a spotlight on inclusive
employers in your community with a message of how
they demonstrated this commitment to Inclusion (you'll
receive an entry for each time you participate).

2. Tag the Inclusive Employer and SARC

3. Use the hashtags #DEAM2025 and #InclusiveEmployer

4. Have fun!

All posts must occur before noon on October 31.
The winner will be announced on the afternoon of October 31.



